
THANK YOU for providing assistance and help throughout this
holiday season to our families. Thanksgiving food baskets from

Franklin County Board of Realtors, the Mason’s Club and
Fotter’s were graciously donated. So many Lion’s Club

members have taken their time and resources to purchase and
wrap gifts for our student’s and their siblings. Our entire school

community, staff, students, and parents are forever grateful
for all the care and support that is provided not only through

the holidays but throughout the year!



Thank You
Stratton/Eustis community

and local organizations

Happy Holidays and many thanks to all!



Sincerely,
          Stratton School


